Titterness Writes Again.

D. A. Goplin received another letter from Peter Titterness, who is stationed at Camp Green, N. C. and with his permission we print same.

Camp Green, March 31, 1918.

Dear Friend!

Freceived your letter some time age but I have been too busy to write to you, but, better late than never.

We have been drilling every day

We have been drilling every day from morning til night and are going after it in a good manner. I like it fine and feel better than I ever did in my life.

It is hot here. The sun is just burning, but we are a happy bunch.

We are anxious to go across and got the Germans, and I hope it won't be long before we can go. Have you commenced spring's

work yet? Have you all the men that you need?

I would be glad to get the Binford Times to read. I imagine I'll be here for some time and if I move I will get mail anyway. We may be moved soon, but I don't know and if I did know couldn't tell anyone.

Am over at the Y. M. C. A. having a nice time. They are singing and playing here. I tell you the Y. M. C. A. is a fine thing for the boys. It kills a lot of bad things that might

happen otherwise.

Well, I will have to close for this time. Greet your family from me.

Your friend, Peter Titterness.

Camp Green.